DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY GARRISON
FORT McCLELLAN, ALABAMA 36205-5000

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

August 9, 2004

Fort McClellan, Alabama

Mr. Ron Shell
Alabama Department of

Environmental Management (ADEM)
Land Division
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch
1400 Coliscum Blvd.
Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2059

Dear Mr. Shell:

As you know, Tetra Tech/Foster Wheeler, Inc. (TTFWI) and the Army have worked
diligently to meet the requirements of ADEM's Emergency Administrative Order (No. 04-086-
EHW) dated July 30, 2004. We submitted a plan of action on August 4, 2004 and dispatched
tcams to the field beginning August 5, 2004 to locate and properly manage the munitions in
question pursuant to Paragraph A.1. of ADEM's Order. We appreciate the fact that ADEM
reviewed and approved our plan in an expeditious manner, and dispatched personnel to monitor
our efforts. Despite our good faith efforts to date, we have encountered technical difficulties that
cause us to submit this request for an extension of the seven-day deadline contained in Paragraph
Al

Per our phone discussion earlier today, we request an extension until Friday, August 13, 2004.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. We appreciate the cooperative working
relationship demonstrated thus far, and hope that we will be able to resolve our technical
difficulties to your satisfaction very soon. We look forward to hearing from you.

Copies of this letter were furnished to Ms. Robin Mills, Base Realignment and Closure
Hampton Field Office; Mr. Dan Copeland, Huntsville Center, Corps of Engineers, and Mr. Art
Holcomb, TTFWI.

Please contact Mr. Ron Levy at 256-848-6853 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ary E. Harf/ey
Site Managér



